
AEPC/HO/SG/R&PA/2022 

June 24, 2022 

  

Dear Members, 

Sub         Certification Programme on Foreign Trade by the DGFT in association with EEPC 
during  27th June – 13th July between 2.30 PM – 4.30 PM  virtually 

  

Dear· Member, 

  

As you are aware that Office of the DGFT, Department of Commerce has been regulating and 
promoting foreign trade through various regulations. Keeping in line with liberalization and 
globalization and the overall objective of increasing of exports, DGFT has been truly doing the role of 
"facilitator". 

In an endeavour of ‘Ease of doing Business’ and trade facilitation to the trade, I am happy to share 
that the DGFT, in association with EEPC,  is organizing ‘Certification Programme on Foreign 
Trade’ during 27th June – 13th July, 2022 between 2.30 PM – 4.30 PM virtually.   The programme is 
beneficial to the every exporters being related to the foreign trade. 

An exhaustive presentation is likely to be delivered by the DGFT in connection with the proposed 
certification programme.  With stupendous work that Team DGFT has done for the promotion of 
exports, there is also so much which we can contribute. 

Given the importance of the subject and your interest, may I request you to attend this programme. In 
case you are pre-occupied, please nominate relevant official(s) for the same. 

Your willingness in attending the programme, may be confirmed to the following: 

Shri Satya Raja Sekhar 

Joint DGFT, Mumbai 

Email : satya.gandhi@gov.in 

Dr Rajat Srivastava 

Regional Director-EEPC 

Email : rsrivastava@eepcindia.net 

Mob. 09769063838 

  

With warm regards, 

Yours sincerely, 

Sumit Gupta 

Secretary  - AEPC  
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